
  
  

 
To :   All Norfolk Primary Phase Schools 
 CITB Steering Group members 
 County Architects 
 The Exchange  
  
 
Dear Colleague 
 
I am writing to invite you to an exhibition of work by the six schools involved in the “CITB – 
Design and Making – The Built Environment” initiative in partnership with the Norfolk 
Association of Architects.  The exhibition will take place at The Forum, Norwich on Saturday 
17 May 2003 between 9.00am and 5.30pm. 
 
Pupils and teachers from the schools will be exhibiting their work as a celebration of an 
outstanding initiative.  The six schools involved in the initiative this year are: 
 
Hingham Primary School Southtown First School 
St Peter & St Paul Primary School (Carbrooke)         St Edmunds Community School 
Lodge Lane First School                                             Coltishall Primary School 
 
Dr Bryan Slater, Director of Education, and other members of the LEA have been invited to 
visit, as well as all primary schools in Norfolk and representatives from the Press. 
 
If you are in Norwich on 17 May, I encourage you to pay a visit to view the high quality work 
produced by Norfolk pupils, with outstanding support from the Norfolk Association of 
Architects. 
 
We hope to see you on 17 May to celebrate the success of the pupils and schools. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mike Hodkinson 
Adviser,  Business and Work-related Education 


